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January 28, 2020

We are having a serious problem with paper products in our sewer. We continue to have issues in the
Gad Valley area with paper products becoming stuck in the sewer line. We have to clean up to 100
pounds per week of paper products from our main sewer line. Should the line become completely
blocked we run the risk of releasing hazardous contaminants into the environment.

It appears that a majority of the debris is paper towels! Please inform your maintenance and
housekeeping staff to NEVER put paper towels in the toilets. We realize that we cannot control what our
guests choose to do. For your own information, flushable wipes are NOT flushable. They do not break up
and decay like toilet paper does.

Providing Water & Sanitary Services to Snowbird and Little Cottonwood Canyon



This is a view looking down manhole #110 just west of the Creekside lodge. You are looking at a 100
pound blob of debris nearly blocking off 2-12” sewer mainlines. This manhole was cleaned 5 days before
this picture was taken.

Education will help. Think about what your flushing

Thanks,

Keith Hanson
General Manager
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